
 

 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

Jared Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia Brannon, Director 
 

 
 
 
 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
February 21, 2019 
 
Rick Ensminger  
3500 Highway 6 
Haxtun, CO 80731 
 
RE: Decision Date Extension Approval 
 112c Construction Materials Amendment Application (AM-01) 
 Ensminger Pit #2, Permit No. M-2010-036  
 
Dear Mr. Ensminger, 
 
On February 21, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request 
to extend the decision date of the Amendment Application (AM-01) for the Ensminger Pit #2, Permit No. 
M-2010-036. The Division herby approves the extension request and the decision date has now been set 
for March 27, 2019. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:  Michael Cunningham, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety  

Randy Schafer, rjschafer@haxtuntel.net , randy.schafer@phillipscounty.com 
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